

March 7, 2025

Dear Forest Park School Families,

February flew by at Forest Park School and we are well into the next month of learning opportunities. This is the time of year where students are settled in their classroom routines, diving deep into subject content and friendships are blossoming. The emergence of warm temperatures also brings a new excitement to the building... and the arrival of Lake Forest Park! We encourage our students to explore the shallow "lake" and surrounding puddles providing they are wearing rubber boots and slush pants. It's always a good idea to pack an extra pair of socks and pants in your child's bag. This aquatic recess opportunity doesn't last very long, but it's a well-loved phenomenon. Please be reminded that the temperatures in the mornings are much cooler than those of the afternoon. Your child still needs appropriate outdoor clothing.

Our kindergarten registration for the upcoming school year is looking very promising. This time last year we were worried about low registration. Thankfully, we continue to see a steady flow of future Forest Park students. If you have not yet registered your child born in 2020, please follow the easy steps on our school website.

Save the date for Forest Park Family Night on Thursday, April 10. The event will feature The Norman Chief Memorial Dancers that will get our feet moving and a feast that will leave our tummies full. Stay tuned for more details!

Report cards will be available for viewing on Monday. Families can read them through Parent Connect. Next Thursday and Friday are our Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences. Book an appointment if you have not done so already. We look forward to celebrating your child's achievements at this time. It is also the time when you can "shop" at our Lost and Found table.

Help us keep our students safe before and after school. Please be mindful of the parking signs outside of our building and down the street. There is no parking at the intersection of Forest Park and Grandcrest (towards the school). It is both difficult for busses to pull onto our street and a challenge to see children and patrols crossing. We appreciate you avoiding parking in our staff parking lot and on the neighbors' driveways.

Sincerely,

Tanya Kohut

